
Families in Transition Program

The Oakville & Milton Humane Society 
(OMHS) can offer a safe and welcoming 
environment for your pet while you seek 
housing supports.

Are you a pet owner facing 
homelessness? We can help.



omhs.ca
445 Cornwall Road

Oakville, Ontario  L6J 7S8

The FIT program is generously supported by the 
Halton Region Community Investment Fund

OMHS recognizes the need to serve 
vulnerable at-risk and homeless families 
with pet shelter assistance. For these 
individuals and families transitioning through 
difficult times, the inability to keep their 
pets with them is often a huge component 
of overall well-being and mental health.

The Families in Transition program offers 
a range of services to ensure your pet’s 
safety while you look for housing supports:
• Temporary foster care and boarding
• 24/7 medical/veterinary care
• Pet food and supplies
• Visitation (where possible)

For more information about the program or if 
you would like to see if you are eligible, please 
contact us at:
• FIT@omhs.ca or
• 905-845-1551


